
 

To The Honourable Paul Massicotte: 

 

I am writing as Chair of the Friends of Blue Mountain-Birch Cove 

Lakes Society, another National Urban Park candidate - Halifax's 

Blue Mountain Birch Cove Lakes Park. We are writing to offer our 

support for the passage of Bill C-248. As many have indicated to 

the Senate, the opportunity presented by Bill C-248 offers the 

optimum level of environmental protection for the Ojibway National 

Urban Park. 

 

Would you please be so kind as to share this submission with the 

members of the Standing Committee on Energy, Environment and 

Natural Resources.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

Mary Ann McGrath 

Chair, Friends of Blue Mountain-Birch Cove Lakes Society 

     

 

Mary  Ann  McGra 


